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Head of School: Mrs B Rundle 
 

4 March 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

St. Austell Library Visits 
 

We are very pleased to advise that we have arranged class visits to St. Austell 
library, for Years 1-6 inclusive, during March.  We have liaised with 
the library who are supporting us with a cost-free workshop. The visits will 
take place on the following dates: 
 
Monday 9th  - Year 3 
Tuesday 10th  - Year 5 
Thursday 12th  - Year 6 
Friday 13th   - Year 4 
Monday 16th    - Year 2 
Tuesday 17th  - Year 1 
 
Each session will take place from 10am to 11am and will also include a library 
treasure hunt.  If your child is already a member of the library, please could 
they bring their library card with them on the day. 
 
Weather dependent, we anticipate our KS2 pupils should be able to walk to 
and from the library. However, our KS1 children will be transported by bus and 
this is expected to cost £240.  We are therefore asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £2 per child in Key Stage 1 towards the cost of providing 
transport for this event. 
 
There is no obligation to contribute and pupils will not be treated differently 
according to whether or not their parents have contributed.  However, we shall 
only be able to arrange transport if the school receives enough contributions. 
If insufficient contributions are received, and transport is not arranged, a full 
refund will be made. 
  
 
 



 

 

If you consent to your child participating in this event, please sign in to your 
ParentPay account to complete the online consent and make payment. 
Confirmation is required by Monday 9th March 2020. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs B Rundle 
Head of School  


